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Two injured in weekend crash 

Lockhart, Tx—At around 9:30 p.m. Saturday, November 20, the Lockhart Police Department responded 

to a crash on the 300 block of SH-20/Blackjack St. One vehicle ran a stop sign while driving north on S. 

Commerce St. and struck another vehicle traveling east on SH-20/Blackjack St. A 69-year-old woman had 

serious injuries and had to be transported to the hospital via Starflight. A seven-year-old child also had 

minor, non-life-threatening injuries.  

Investigators do not believe alcohol was involved in the crash. The incident remains under investigation.   
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